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Chair Richardson and members of the committee, my name is Ainsley Nuytten and I am a senior at Delano 

Senior High School. I provide this statement in support of HF 2750, which would provide access to 

menstrual products in Minnesota school bathrooms. 

 

At Delano, the only place menstruators have access to free period products is at the front of our school, 

minutes away from any bathrooms. I have gotten my period unexpectedly at school many times and have 

asked my school nurse for products. But since there is none in the bathrooms it is embarrassing to walk to 

the nurse while free-bleeding.  


